
 

 

 

 

January 30, 2024 

 

 

Sent Via Email:  gnosticwisdom37@gmail.com 

 

 

Dear King Sean, House von Dehn 

 

 

RE:   Gosai Law  

 

 

You are identified as the source of the article “Nital the Ghost Gosai” posted on 

www.thekingdonofheavenfoundasean.club/magical-Monday-casting-call-starring-nital-the-

ghost-gosai/. 

 

As you are well aware, the contents of your article are not true and do not constitute an opinion. 

It appears that the sole purpose is to misrepresent my offices and the people employed therein.  

The article harms the goodwill and reputation of Gosai Law and its employees, bringing with it 

pecuniary loss to the company and their employees.   

 

Having regard to the seriousness of the allegations made and the wide accessibility of the article, 

Gosai Law and its employees are clearly entitled to monetary compensation as well as an 

apology. 

 

This letter constitutes a demand that you immediately remove the article within 48 hours of this 

letter, failing which, Gosai Law will commence civil proceedings against you for inter alia 

general, pecuniary, aggravated, and punitive damages arising out of the defamatory remarks.  In 

addition to her claim for damages, Gosai Law will look to recover her legal costs from you on a 

substantial indemnity basis.  Please immediately refrain from sending any further email.   

 

This letter constitutes a demand that you submit to me within 48 hours, --in draft form--a clear 

and unqualified apology and retraction for your publication, to appear in an equally conspicuous 

position as that of the article within the next week. 
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Further, cease and desist from sending any further email and making or having made by any 

other person libelous or defamatory remarks against Gosai Law or any of its employees, failing 

which, Gosai Law will commence civil proceedings for an injunction and damages, for which it 

will seek her costs on a substantial indemnity basis. 

 

Yours truly,  

 

GOSAI LAW 

PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION  

 

 
 

Nancy Sarmento Barkhordari, JD 

nsarmento@gosailaw.com 
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